
GIFT TEAM NEWSLETTER 

In class this week… 

Year 6 performed their Passion Play 

to their parents this week. The parents 

said that it was very powerful and 

moving. 

Year 5 have been learning about the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation. They 

made cards to help them remember 

how to prepare for this Sacrament.  

In Reception they have been learning 

how to say sorry when they have 

done something wrong. They also got 

the treat of having an Easter egg hunt! 

 

Prayer of the Week 

Almighty God, 

You gave us Jesus to 

save us from all our 

wrongs, 

He did what you asked of 

Him, 

Even when it was 

extremely difficult, 

Please help us to always 

follow Jesus, 

Amen. 

Palm Sunday—Sunday 2nd April 2023 

This week’s editors are Tilda, Elise and Hepzibah.   

We hope you enjoyed our newsletter. From the GIFT Team:  

Sunday’s Gospel 

Reflection 

Learning and growing together through prayer, belief and love. 

Sunday’s Gospel Reflection 

Today we begin the most important week in the church’s year, Holy 

Week. Today, Palm Sunday, we recall Christ’s triumphant entry into 

Jerusalem, when the people waved palm branches and shouted, 

“Hosanna”. They were welcoming Christ as their King, although this 

did not last for long.  

  During Holy Week, we celebrate Christ’s passion, death and 

resurrection. On Thursday, we join Christ at the Last Supper, then 

go with him to pray in the Garden of Gethsemane, from where he is 

arrested and taken before Pilate. On Friday, we follow the Lord as 

he makes his way to Calvary for his crucifixion. We remember this 

journey when we pray the Stations of the Cross. But we know that 

this is not the end because on Easter Sunday we celebrate His 

resurrection. Alleluia!  


